
 
 

 

Behavioral Health Inpatient Unit Closure 

 

On February 1, 2023, Redlands Community Hospital will close its Behavior Health 

Inpatient Adult Unit. As a result, eighteen (18) Locked Adult Behavioral Health beds will 

be eliminated, twenty-seven (27) staff will be affected by this closure and all Inpatient 

Behavioral Health services will be eliminated.  

 

Local Facilities providing Adult Behavioral Health services are:  

 

1. Loma Linda Medical Center- BMC , 1710 Barton Rd, Redlands CA  

92373. (909) 558-9275. This is an 87-bed Facility (Including 12 Adolescent beds) 

providing Inpatient Adult and Adolescent Services. This facility accepts Medicare 

insurance as well as other private insurance. 

 

2. Arrowhead Regional Medical Center, 400 N Pepper Ave, Colton CA 92324. (909) 

580-1800. This facility is a 90-bed facility accepting Medi-Cal and Medicare 

insurance as well as other private insurance. 

 

3. Community Hospital of San Bernardino, 1805 Medical Center Drive, San 

Bernardino CA 92411. (909) 806-2306. This is a 99-bed facility accepting Medi-

Cal and Medicare insurance as well as other private insurance.  

 

For Inquiries:  

 

James Holmes, President & CEO, Redlands Community Hospital 

350 Terracina Blvd, Redlands CA 92373 

(909) 335-5508 

 

Redland Community Hospital 

Attn: James Holmes 

350 Terracina Blvd, Redlands CA 92373 

(909) 335-5508 

 

RHS Corp 

Attn: James Holmes 

350 Terracina Blvd, Redlands CA 92373 

(909) 335-5508  

 
 


